
 
 

 
 

The University of Alabama, ONL, Zeta Chapter Scholarship Recipients 
Announced 

 
 
The University of Alabama, Zeta Chapter 
2024 SCHOLARSHIP RECIEPIENTS ANNOUNCED! 
This year The University of Alabama, Omega New Lambda, Zeta Chapter awarded 3 
scholarships totaling over $3,420.00. 

We applaud not only your academic excellence but your community involvement as well! 
CONGRATULATIONS to the following ONL SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS! 

 

• Sharon Whitehead, of Atlanta, GA, seeking an MA in Educational Psychology 
(awarded $1,140) 

• Meaghan Hughes-Davis, of Harvest, Ala., seeking an Ed. D in Special Education 
(awarded $1,140) 

• Michelle Frick, of Blythewood, SC, seeking an MS in Population Health Sciences 
(awarded $1,140) 

 

 


